
 
 
From: Rasoolkhan Sherani [mailto:rasoolkhansherani1234@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 7:05 PM 
To: javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: khanir@who.int; Naila Nizam <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; sundas.tariq 
<sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org>; muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Re: Explanation Letter on Account of Professional Negligence 

 

Salaam . 

Please find attached my sign scane copy reply of Explanation letter. 

Reg.Rasool khan 

TPO SD Darazinda 

  

  

 




